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	Time: 7:00pm – 8:00pm



Meeting Minutes
Litter Cleanup – Discussed items for folks to bring and what time to be there. Katie: Table, waivers, signs. Darci: Bags, sign, sign up sheets, hand sanitizer. Mark: Gloves, vests, litter grabbers. Jullian: cases of water
Website – Katie uploaded files to Google Drive. Adrienne is working to update. Communication about changes are being done via email.
Upcoming event planning – Upcoming events include: Litter cleanup March 19th. Opening Day of trout April 2nd – Big Creek BBQ 11-1. Keep Leet Neat April 23rd, 10-1. Watershed Walk @ Linbrook Park, TBD
Grant update – No funding available yet. Katie to attend virtual ceremony.  (Date??)
Penn Energy – Penn Energy attended Economy Borough meeting and informed their intent to re-file an amended water withdrawal permit application for 1.5mil gallons.  Meeting Friday 3/18 @ 3:30 virtual to discuss action plan.
Board birthdays: Darci: Feb 18 Katie: Mar 27 Julian: May 18 Mark: Aug 7
Attendees – Mark Fedosick, Jullian Mancuso, Darci Saracco, Katie Stanley
Next meeting: March 10th, 7:00 via Zoom



	Action Items
	Owner(s)
	Deadline
	Status

	
	
	
	

	Updates to website
	Adrienne
	ongoing
	

	Continue to update website files
	Katie/Darci
	
	

	Make a list of projects with small overview description
	Team
	ongoing
	

	Grant press release
	Katie/Mark
	TBD
	

	Purchase Business Cards
	Darci
	
	

	Add pictures to folders in google drive for website gallery
	Darci
	
	

	Create Facebook events
	Darci
	
	Keep Leet Neat, First Day of Trout

	Read through conservation plan for future Facebook posts and volunteer opportunities
	Darci/Team
	Ongoing
	

	Meet with ALT about Heron rookery
	Darci
	TBD?
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